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Mr Tim Stuckey
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SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Stuckey,
WHITE ROCK WIND FARM - MODIFICATION

CASA has reviewed the White Rock Wind Farm Modification (MP 10_0160) as emailed to CASA
on 23 January 2017.

The proposal is to change the transmission line route and to provide an alternative grid
connection facility.

The proposed changes to the alignment of the transmission line and changes to the grid
connection facility do not pose any increased risk to aviation safety above that already assessed
by CASA.

Therefore CASA has no objection to the proposed modification.

CASA would be pleased to answer any questions regarding this advice on 131 757.

Yours sincerely

A

Matthew Windebank
Aerodrome Engineer
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